City of Ione
Planning Commission

Notice of Vacancy

The City of Tone is accepting letters of interest for one available position on the Ione
Planning Commission. Applicants must reside within the City of lone, and be a registered voter.
The applicant will fill the unexpired term ending in October, 2024. The Planning Commission
meets on the second Tuesday of each month at 6:00 p.m.

The Planning Commission duties include:

e Recommending plans for the regulation of future growth, development and beautification
of the City;

¢ Review and recommends updates to the City’s General Plan, reviews tentative maps and
use permits;

e Recommends certification of CEQA documents and conducts public hearings as
necessary; and

e Prepares recommendations to the City Council on all zoning, zone variance, and
miscellaneous planning matters.

Letters of interest must be received by Friday, July 7, 2023 by 4:00 p.m. Additional
information may be obtained by calling the City Clerk, City of Ioneat 209-274-2412, ext. 102.

Dated: June 12, 2023



